
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

July 27, 2020 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE members of the South Barstow Business Improvement District 

Board of Directors will meet at 8:30 p.m. on Monday, August 3, 2020. 

 

This meeting is to view an evening demonstration of tree lighting by a potential vendor and will be 

held out of doors at the tree lighting site near the sidewalk, in front of the building at 

approximately 505 South Barstow Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin. 

 
The Board of Directors will meet to discuss the lighting display.  For further information, 

please contact Aaron White at 715-839-4914. 

 

This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 
Wisconsin Statues. 

 
Notice is hereby given that members of the Eau Claire City Council, Redevelopment Authority of the City of 

Eau Claire, Downtown Business Improvement District, and West Grand Avenue Business Improvement 

District may be present at the foregoing meeting to gather information about a subject over which they 

have decision-making responsibility. This may constitute a meeting of the Eau Claire City Council, 

Redevelopment Authority of the City of Eau Claire, Downtown Business Improvement District, or West 

Grand Avenue Business Improvement District., or all, pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village 

Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although these governmental 

bodies will not take any formal action at this meeting. 

 


